
RECEtVED
Blackburn, Thomas IPPt

From: JP [paIIonechiroyahoo.comj
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 8:12 PM ç

. PH 2: 22
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel ‘ ‘-

Subject: Continuing Education

I have been a chiropractor for 17 years & have been around long before we could do our continuing education
online. Having to take a day off & drive to a seminar was a tremendous waste of time. The last several years I
have completed my requirements online. It is a great convenience to be able take classes between patients or in
the evenings. Please consider keeping our requirements the same.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jonathan Pallone
Sent from my iPad
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